
SCC	Minutes	Jan.	11,	2016	
In	attendance:	Janet	Wynn,	Heather	Turner,	April	Felix,	Carrie	Wilson,	Brett	
Partridge,	Stephanie	Thomas,	Michelle	DeMille,	Reed	Willmore,	Angel	Holmes,	

Jacquelyn	Eckert,	Jeremy	Brunner,	Amber	Bonner	
	
Meeting	opened	4:45	
	
Reviewed	minutes-	Minutes	were	approved	
Action	items	completed	
Jeremy	emailed	the	mayor	about	a	no	soliciting	zone	
First	grade	got	more	aide	time	
	
Jeremy	went	over	the	first	draft	of	the	District	requirements	for	our		Digital	
Citizenship		Report	that	he	and	Brett	put	together.	Amber	suggested	adding	a	
paragraph	at	the	end	letting	parents	know	if	they	have	any	questions	about	how	
technology	is	used	in	their	child’s	classroom	teachers	would	more	than	willing	to	
answer	any	questions.		
The	report	will	be	sent	out	to	the	school	population	as	an	attachment	to	the	digital	
newsletter	and	there	will	be	a	link	on	the	schools	website.	Jeremy	will	make	sure	the	
link	will	be	able	to	be	opened	on	cell	phones.		
	
Discussed	parents	internet	safety	training:		
Suggestions:	
*Have	6th	graders	make	videos	for	parents	to	watch	on	the	school’s	website	
*Gather	questions	from	parents	on	what	their	questions	are	
*Education	on	how	the	kids	are	getting	around	restrictions	
*Start	small-posters	on	walls,	hall	tv,	small	bits	of	information	on	keeping	kids	safe	
during	SEP’s	
*Top	10	things	to	know	to	protect	your	kids	
	
Ideas	for	Trustland’s	plan	2016-2017:	

• Aide	time	
• LCD	tv’s/Projetors/add	to	current	technology	
• Technology	training	for	teachers-then	they	could	come	back	and	train	the	

teachers	
• Reflex/typing	program	

	
District	SCC	overview	
Amber	can	get	anyone	a	schedule	if	they	would	like	to	attend	
There	will	most	likely	be	a	bond	next	year	
Background	checks	are	changing-a	Federal	background	check	will	be	needed	if	they	
are	out	of	sight	of	a	teacher,	helpers	in	the	hall,	field	trips,	ect.		
	
Adjourned	4:55	
	



	
	
Action	Items:	
Jeremy	
-reminder	home	for	typing	contest		
–will	make	sure	the	link	to	the	digital	citizenship	report	is	able	to	be	opened	on	
phones.		
-find	information	on	alternatives	to	reflex	and	perhaps	a	typing	program	that	the	
school	could	pay	for	
Brett	will	look	into	finding	someone	to	put	on	an	education	night	for	parents	for	the	
next	school	year.		
Stephanie	and	Brett	will	ask	their	friends	who	work	in	the	digital	fields	for	the	top	
things	parents	should	know	to	keep	their	kids	safe	on	technology.		
Amber-take	back	to	District	SCC	that	Resource	and	Special	Ed	need	more	district	
aide	time	
	
	
	


